
 

 

 YASHODA PUBLIC SCHOOL, SATARA 

         Circular 03/YPS/2024-25 

20 June 2024 

NOTICE 

To 

The Parents of Students of Classes 1 to 8 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from YPS! 

 

It is to inform you that Karate Dress is available for collection from 

School Office tomorrow (21/06/2024) onwards at the rate mentioned 

in the price list attached herewith this circular. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


